
 

 

Greater Manchester Joint Health Scrutiny Committee 

Date:  15 July 2025 

Subject: Work Programme for the 2025/26 Municipal Year 

Report of: Nicola Ward, Statutory Scrutiny Officer and Deputy Head of 

  Governance and Scrutiny, GMCA 

 

Purpose of Report 

To present Members with the Committee Work Programme for the 2025/26 Municipal Year 

(Appendix 1). Appendix 2 outlines potential items for inclusion, while Appendix 3 

summarises items considered during 2024/25. An additional appendix (Appendix 4) has 

been included to provide insight into the priorities being considered by other Local 

Authorities (LAs) for 2025/26, to support further development of the Work Programme. 

Items suggested by Members at the meeting held on 17 June 2025 are currently being 

developed by Officers and incorporated into the Work Programme. The Chair is also 

identifying topics that may benefit from focused review through Task and Finish Groups. 

Please note that this is a working document and will evolve throughout the year to reflect 

changing priorities and emerging issues. Members are encouraged to review the Work 

Programme and come prepared to offer initial feedback or suggestions. 

Recommendation: 

That Members consider and populate the Committee’s Work Programme 2025/26. 

Contact Officers: 

Nicola Ward, Statutory Scrutiny Officer, GMCA  

nicola.ward@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk 

Jenny Hollamby, Senior Governance and Scrutiny Officer, GMCA 

jenny.hollamby@greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk 
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